
#49127

Date: August 12, 2021

Subject: Basel SA-CCR July 2021 Report Delay

OCC is resolving a data accuracy issue with the July 30, 2021 Basel SA-CCR reporting and will 
publish the results as soon as practical. OCC apologizes for the delay.

If you have any questions, please contact creditriskanalysts@theocc.com.
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